





Year 5 Head to London!

On Tuesday 14th March, a very excited year 5 gathered in the school hall ready for our great London adventure. We left at 8am and after a few hours we were dropped off at the Natural History Museum. We had a busy few hours there, learning about earthquakes and Tsunamis, to help us with our topic work. We even got to explore what it might be like to experience an earthquake by walking through an earthquake simulator.











"I was looking forward to learning more about earthquakes—we felt one too. It was cool!"







"I enjoyed the earthquake simulator and seeing the T-Rex skulls," commented Rhylei.



Homework Expectations

31.3.23—School closes for Easter holidays

18.4.23 — School opens for Summer term

Week Beginning 18.4.23—RE Week, "Why is it important for Jews to meet together?"

Upcoming Events/Topics

18.4.23 — Wilberforce and Attenborough to Norwich Synagogue (am

20.4.23 — Naidu and Pankhurst to Norwich Synagogue (am only).

- **Reading -** at least four times a week
- **Spelling Shed** x 30 minutes
- Maths TTRockstars/(Numbots) x 30 minutes

We really appreciate your continued support with this!